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vicu. THE ANNUAL MEETING

MICHIGAN CREDIT UNION LEAGUE & AFFILIATES

To attend please submit your RSVP to:
Nicole Malnar
First United Credit Union
3140 Ivanrest Ave. SW
Grandville, Ml 49418

Please make your check payable to: Grand River Chapter Credit Unions

Number of Attendees: Amount Enclosed:

Attendee(s) names:

Credit Union Name:

Contact Person:

Phone:




PARKING INFO

Grand River Chapter Credit Union
Annual Meeting

March 8, 2023 at 4pm

Knickerbocker (Zepplin Room)
417 Bridge St. NW
Grand Rapids, Ml 49504
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| am passionate about credit unions and enjoy serving as a leader with the
best trade association in the country in support of Michigan credit unions.
Happy to connect with engaging people and businesses that share my
commitment to leadership and support "people helping people".

Patty will talk about the credit union initiatives in the upcoming year.

President/CEO at MCUL

Rising cellist Cameron Renshaw is gaining recognition for
expressive performances that are beyond his years. Most recently,
he received the “First Great Award” at the 6th Manhattan
International Music Competition and performed at the Gala
Concert in Carnegie Hall in July 2022.

In 2019, he made his orchestral solo debut with the Moscow
Symphony Orchestra, after just two years of playing the cello. As a
first place or grand prize winner of dozens of international
competitions, he has had the honor of performing in some of the
world’s greatest concert halls, such as Carnegie Hall and the
Concertgebouw in Amsterdam.

Cameron Renshaw (12)
Local Award-Winning Cellist

He has been featured on local and national media and in a
performance on “The Ellen Degeneres Show” in 2020.

Cameron’s mother and uncle will be joining him on cello and
piano as a trio.

The Grand River Chapter is proud to announce the payment of
Cameron Renshaw for the evening was made as a donation on behalf
of Cameron Renshaw to a local teacher that is battling cancer and her
family.



